## **Penacook-Boscawen Water Precinct**

9 Woodbury Lane Boscawen, NH 03303 (603) 796-2206

January 31, 2018

Dear Water Customer:

The Penacook-Boscawen Water Precinct has contracted with Water System Operator, Inc. to provide the required operation and assure that all the system reports will be submitted on a timely basis to the New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services.

The Penacook-Boscawen Water Precinct recently received a notice of violation of a drinking water monitoring requirement. Although this is not an emergency, as our customers, you have a right to know what happened and what we are doing to correct the situation.

During the Third Quarter of 2017, we did not complete the submittal of all reporting for chlorine residual and therefore cannot be sure of the quality of your drinking water during that time.

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not your drinking water meets health standards. There is nothing you need to do at this time.

For more information please contact the Penacook-Boscawen Water System, 9 Woodbury Lane, Boscawen, New Hampshire, by phone at 796-2206, or email us at pbwp@comcast.net

Very truly yours,

Commissioners
Penacook-Boscawen Water Precinct

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

PWS ID: 0251010 Date Distributed: January 31, 2018